
Little League Challenger Division  
Open Registration 

Registration for our 2020 Little League Challenger season is now 
open at www.llwadistrict8.org 

Our 2020 WA District 8 Challenger season will start with practices 
in mid-April. Games will run twice per week from May 1st through 
mid-June, culminating in an end-of-the season jamboree held at 

Northshore Athletic Fields (NAF) in Woodinville.

Little League Challenger Division

Our Wash ington D istr ict 8 
Challenger Division was started in 
1991 by Gary and Bev Newsome to 
give children with intellectual and 
physical disabilities a chance to 
play ball. Today, the program 
flourishes with six teams totaling 
almost 100 players throughout the 
greater Seatt le area . The 
program is supported by the 12 
L i t t l e Leagues mak i ng up 
Washington District 8, as well as 
the Seattle Mariners, who continue 
to create special memories for 
these players.

For questions regarding this 
year’s program, please contact: 

Bev Newsome  
(360) 805-0181  

bevnew42@outlook.com 
or 

Ann Kilker 
(714) 369-4236 

d8wacll@gmail.com

District 8 WA Challenger Little League @wa_leagued8wacll

These activities are not sponsored nor endorsed by the Northshore School District or any of its schools. The district 
assumes no responsibility for the conduct during or safety of the activities. Northshore School District shall be held 
harmless from any cause of action, claim, or petition filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the 
distribution of these materials including attorney's fees and judgments or awards. 
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